## Fine Diner & Proud Cloud

Fine diner: Abby for showing politeness to all members of staff in the hall.

**Proud cloud:** Lucian for settling in really well during his first week of school.

### Dates to remember

- World book day: Thursday 2nd March
- Class trip: Wednesday 8th March
- Science evening Workshop: Thursday 9<sup>th</sup>
   March.

# Parent's evening.

As you will be aware it is parent's evening next Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> February and Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> March.

Appointments have been sent home to everyone that wanted one. If you have not yet booked an appointment and would like to attend parents evening please let us know.

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs Wong & Mrs Haines.

# Year 3 Newsletter Friday 24th February

## Learning this week

We've had a fantastic first week back at school. The children have been really engaged and enthusiastic about their learning.

English: This week we have been looking at different types of poetry. The children have read a range of poems, decided what type of poem it is and looked at the features of the poems. We have also been practising the poem 'Attacked by a banana' to perform in assembly on Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> March.

Maths: We have been looking at place value this week. The children have been able to use their knowledge of place value to solve problems. I was really impressed with the positive growth mind-set the children displayed whilst trying to solve the problems.

**Topic:** This week we have designed our own Roman Shields. We are looking forward to making them over the next few weeks.

## Pre-learning

In science next week we will be continuing our learning on light. Please could you discuss what the terms opaque, translucent and transparent mean. If your child wants to bring in any examples of opaque, translucent or transparent everyday objects we would love to see them.

## A moment to shine

We have really been enjoying seeing and listening to the children talking about things that are special to them over the past term. However, due to a fuller timetable we are no longer able to fit it in on a weekly basis.

We would still like to see and hear about the children's achievements out of school so rather than allocating a group each week, we have spoken to the class about bringing in things when appropriate.

We have discussed with the children the type of things that would be good to share e.g. a recent certificate gained, medal won, photo from a special day/event/trip, something they have made linked to topic e.g. Roman Shield.

We have asked that they DO NOT bring toys/teddies into school.